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Bill Summary and 

Fiscal Analysis: 

 

SB 129 provides that a registered voter may apply for an in-person absentee ballot at a location 

designated by the secretary of the county election board from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. on the fourteen 

calendar days preceding an election. The Oklahoma State Election Board states the cost of 14 

days of early voting per statewide election would be approximately $1,120,000. This does not 

take into account the additional polling place rental and staffing costs that would be attributed to 

the individual county government. In years where there are three or more statewide elections, 

additional funding or a supplemental appropriation may be needed. 

 

Fiscal Impact provided by the Oklahoma State Election Board 


